
 

Notice  

 

Open House at NIFTEM-K on 5th July 2025 

An open house is being organised on 5th July 2025 (Saturday) from 10.30 am 

to 03.00 pm for prospective candidates seeking admission in different academic 

programs (B. Tech., M. Tech., MBA, E-MBA, PhD) at NIFTEM-K. Candidates on 

their own or along with their parents/siblings/ guardians are welcome to visit the fully 

residential campus to have a feel of state- of- the art infrastructure facilities, Digital 

Library, Academic and Research Laboratories, Pilot plants, Incubation facility, 

Hostels, Sports facilities and other amenities; an opportunity to meet and interact with 

the senior leadership team of NIFTEM-K 

 

Link to register for your convenient visit slot: https://forms.gle/brskbuDJS4cH8qBo9  

https://forms.gle/brskbuDJS4cH8qBo9

